
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 182 (23 – 24) 

20th February, 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: Dress Casual Day 

 

“Refuse no one the good on which he has a claim when it is in your power to do it for him.  Say not to 

your neighbour, “Go, and come again, tomorrow I will give,” when you can give at once.” (Proverbs 3:27-28) 

“Almsgiving” is one of many aspects and ways of expressing our concern and care for the poor and 

others in need of our help, either for themselves or in support of charitable causes.  Pope Francis reminds us 

that “we are called to love, to charity: this is our highest calling, our vocation for excellence.” 

Our school is organising a fund-raising event, which allows students to dress casually so as to express 

their willingness to care for others in action.  All the donations raised will be passed on in full to benefit the 

services (including education, medical and social work services) supported by Caritas - Hong Kong, without 

any deductions for expenses.  Details are as follows: 

 

Date: 29th February, 2024 (Thursday) 

Venue: St. Louis School 

Minimum donation: HK$30 (Cash only) Donations of HK$100 or above are tax deductible. 

 

Guidelines on Appearance and Outfits on Dress Casual Day 

- All participants must affix stickers on their chests to show that they are supporting this cause. 

- The outfit must be appropriate for an educational setting. 

- Shorts, tank tops, sandals, flip flops, caps and accessories are not allowed. 

 Remarks: If there are P.E. lessons that day, students should bring along their P.E. uniform. 

Please return the following reply slip together with the donation to your child’s Class Teacher or or 

before Friday, 23rd February, 2024.  Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Mr. SO Tsz 

Wai William. 

 

              Mr. SO Tsz Wai William 

       for Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip 

Re: Dress Casual Day 

Dear Principal, 

 

I *allow/do not allow my child ____________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to 

participate in the Dress Casual Day as detailed in your letter dated 20th February, 2024. 

I would like to donate HK$_______________.  

I *would/would not like to receive a receipt. (For Donations of HK$100 or above only) 

Name of Sponsor: ______________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

* Please delete where inappropriate. 

Circular No.: 182 (23–24) 


